
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that on Sunday, 
May 30th, we will be holding our annual Memorial Day Observance.  The 
musical interlude will begin at 11:30 A.M., with the ceremony beginning 
promptly at 12:00 Noon.   
 
Due to the every changing Covid19 restrictions and in an effort to keep 
everyone safe, we will be seating families together.  Therefore, we are 
asking you to R.S.V.P. to the Village Hall at 708-453-0800 by Friday, May 
28th  if you plan on attending.  You will provide us with your name, an email 
address or phone number and the number of people in your party.  On May 
30th, all reserved seats will have your name on the back.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 708-453-0800.  Thank you 
and have a nice evening. 


